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Dear Members of the Standing Committee on
Health &Ageing, I would like to express my Total
disapproval of the Tobacco Plain packaging Bill
2011 introduced to the House of Representatives
last week.

As an employee of the Tobacco Industry &
someone who has voted Labour for the past 10
years I am deplored by this Bill to Impact Trade
Marks and Intellectual property rights of a legal
product!

As a Govt you have no right to impact my lively
hood and the well being of my family.

My Vote for Labour was not a Vote for a Nanny
State!

There is NO evidence to support any health
benefits from this move, let alone a reduction in
smoking rates.

All you will do is hurt working families &Small
business.
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My family & I will NEVER vote Labour again if this
is to go thru.

Have you lost the ability to hear what people
Want?

It's not Plain Packaging ...

I am at a Loss with your Direction & Decision
making - as representatives of the Voting Public
you need to Listen to what People want.

without Prejudice,

Matthew J Landau
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